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Dear Sirs, 

 

3GPP is currently working on the specification of Release 5.  This release is targeted for March 2002.  
As part of this definition we will require various code points to be registered by IANA.  These requests 
will begin arriving probably starting in the December time frame.  As the timely completion of the 3GPP 
Release 5 is important to (insert SDO name here), we would appreciate IANA’s help in addressing 
these registration requests as expeditiously as possible.  The rapporteurs initiating these registration 
requests will explicitely identify these requests as originating from the 3GPP. 
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